
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: proposed change to IRLJ 2.1
Date: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 2:22:05 PM
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From: Greene, Richard <Richard.Greene@seattle.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 2:12 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: proposed change to IRLJ 2.1
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Shouldn’t “respondent” in paragraph (b)(7) be “defendant”?
 

Richard Greene
Assistant City Prosecutor

Seattle City Attorney’s Office
Criminal Division
701 Fifth Avenue, Suite 2050
Seattle, WA 98104-7097
Phone: 206-684-8538
FAX:  206-684-4648
richard.greene@seattle.gov
 
CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT: This message may contain information that is protected by the attorney-client
privilege, the attorney work product doctrine, or by other confidentiality provisions.  If this message was sent to
you in error, any use, disclosure, or distribution of its contents is prohibited.  If you receive this message in error,
please contact me at the telephone number or e-mail address listed above and delete this message without
printing, copying, or forwarding it.  Thank you.
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